
Dear Family and Friends, 

It is with great joy that Carol and I announce that we will be 
missionaries to the people of Mexico. We will be a part of the 
Globe Missionary Evangelism team based out of Pensacola, Florida. 

I thought it might be good to share a brief history of what has 
been happening with us since some of us last saw one another. We 
arrived at Liberty Bible College in Pensacola, Florida in the 
summer of 1981, beginning on-campus studies at night in the 
Fall. It was at our first missions conference, during the Spring 
of 1982, that I first felt a stirring and a burden for Mexico. 
After completing Bible college, I pastored a church in Americus, 
Georgia for about a year and a half. In August of 1986, I 
believe God spoke to me and told me to resign my pastorate and 
wait on Him for direction for further ministry. My family and I 
then moved in November of 1986 back to my home in Maryland. 

In May of 1987, dear missionary friends were our guests as they 
were on deputation. They stirred our hearts and confirmed to us 
what we had been considering since our move. We called the 
mission board and made plans to visit missionaries who have been 
in service in Mexico for 20 years. This same couple are the 
missionaries we will be trained by. Our first year in Mexico we 
will be in language studies, in Guadalajara. After we complete 
our language studies, our vision then is to evangelize, establish 
churches, and train national church leaders. 

If you would like us to minister at your church, Sunday School 
class, home Bible study, or meeting, please contact us at the 
Globe address, as we may be traveling. 

We want to thank those who have made financial commitments and 
contributions. At this time, we have approximately 15% of our 
monthly support pledged. We plan to move to Mexico sometime 
between the first of the year and late Spring as the Lord 
permits. 

We would like to ask you to be in prayer with us and believe for 
great things as we step out in faith. 

In His Service, 
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Lee & Carol Short c/o Globe Missionary Evangelism 
P.O. Box 3138 Pensacola, Florida 32516 


